
Public Notice 
North of River Sanitary District  

Notice Inviting Interested Contractors for the 2024/2025 Informal Bid List 
 
In accordance with the State’s Uniform Public Construction Cost Accounting Commission, the 
North of River Sanitary District is inviting all interested licensed contractors to submit their firm 
for inclusion on our District’s list of qualified bidders for fiscal year 2024/2025. Per California 
Contract Code 22032, any Public Work Project that is estimated to be below $200,000.00 is 
subject to the Informal Procedures set forth by the States Uniform Public Construction Cost 
Accounting Commission. Contractors that are interested in being on the 2024/2025 Contractors 
Informal Bid List are required to have a current California State Contractors license and are 
subject to verification through the Contractors State License Board. 
 
Interested Contractors are asked to return the completed Pre-Qualification Application form via 
email to information@norsd.com, (attention District Manager) or mail to 204 Universe Avenue, 
Bakersfield, CA 93308 (attention District Manager).  Applications are available for download 
from the District’s website at www.norsd.com. 
 
Contractors currently on the list do not need to reapply. 
 
For further information please contact the District Manager at (661) 399-6411 or 
information@norsd.com. 
 

Trade Journals: 
 
Construction Bidboard (Ebidboard) 
Dodge Data and Analytics 
Kern County Builders’ Exchange, Inc 
Central California Builders Exchange 
CMD Group 
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